Host a Clothing Drive to Benefit the FSU ProfessioNole Clothing Closet!

As your organization prepares to travel to Florida State University for career fair week, we would love for you to consider holding a clothing drive within your offices to benefit the FSU ProfessioNole Clothing Closet.  This resource has seen growing demands from our students with over 1000 students visiting the Closet in Fall 2023.  Your donation makes a HUGE impact into the success of our students and the Closet in helping those students.
By donating to the ProfessioNole Clothing Closet you and your organization are:
· Supporting FSU Students Career Readiness: With over 1000 students visiting in the fall semester, more and more students are able to present themselves in professional settings with a boost in confidence to help them succeed academically and professionally.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Promoting Sustainability: By donating gently used clothing, your organization is contributing to a more sustainable campus all the while stocking the shelves with items for the student body.
· Encouraging a Simple and Impactful Philanthropy Environment: Hosting a clothing drive among your staff is a straightforward yet impactful (and low cost) initiative, creating a positive environment among your staff.
You are able to bring the donated items to the career fair – look for the donation box near the Employer Help Desk at each of our spring career fairs. 
While we take all business professional and elevated business casual clothing in all sizes, our most needed items are men’s and women’s full suits or blazers in smaller sizes. 
Want to learn more about how your organization can host a clothing drive or be added to our Styled by Success Donor Wall?  Visit https://career.fsu.edu/ClothingCloset or contact Heather Lazar at heather.lazar@fsu.edu or 850.644.6493. 
